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Exciting opportunity for the St Joseph’s School Family

[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings from FGR Community.  We hope you are all well?
 
We would like to invite you and your whole school to a league two match at Forest Green Rovers c/o FGR Community during the 2021/22 season. FGRFC has very kindly offered ALL St Joseph’s students and one accompanying family member a FREE ticket for the match on Saturday 2nd April 2022 KO. 3pm FGR vs Scunthorpe United FC in the North Stand (Community Stand, standing tickets). 

Any additional tickets required for family members can be purchased either via the ticket office hotline beforehand, 0333 123 1889 or the online match centre or on matchday from the ticket office. You will all be together in the standing terrace. If you require accessible seating due to health or disability, please state in your application.

There is a food and drink outlet in the North Community stand and the club shop is immediately outside the stand and will be open from 1pm on matchday. Please note that the site is card only and no cash can be taken. Please follow all safety and match day advice on the website and keep up to date on the club’s and community social media channels. 
 
If you are interested in taking up the offer, then please respond to this letter to
 admin@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk  by Monday 21st March 2022, enclosing the following information:
 
· Student’s name, age, school, and a contact number (required for tickets to be produced, will not be shared for any other purpose)
· For the free additional ticket required please state if the ticket is for an (Adult, Over 65, U21,)
· Please note all U16’s must be accompanied by someone over 16.

By providing this information you also consent to allowing FGR and FGR Community staff to contact you via your school contact about future matchday offers and community events and activities, and if for any reason there are any problems arising relating to your particular matchday offer. If you do not wish for this, please advise community@fgr.co.uk 

FGR Community staff will email your school lead contact to confirm bookings. Please direct any questions initially to your school office.
 
Best wishes,

Tom

On behalf of the FGR Community Team 
Don’t forget to follow us @FGRFC_Community – Why not tag us in your FGR Posts! We’d love to see them.
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FGR Community is a wholly owned subsidiary of the Green Britain Foundation, charity registration number: 1148783




